
Monday 22nd March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 4 Term 4 Agility Day - 26th March 2021

As part of our experience days, Year 4 children will be  undertaking a day of agility training activities, linked to our

topic of ‘Invasions’. This will include activities based on team building, problem solving and physical tasks.

Some of the activities will be on the school field, children will need to come dressed in a suitable waterproof coat,

warm clothing (which they do not mind getting dirty) and sensible footwear.

A change of clothing for the end of the day will also be needed.

Thank you for your support with this. If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s class teacher via

your child’s planner.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Collins, Miss Newman, Mr Allchin and Miss Adamthwaite.

Year 4 Class Teachers


